
C.F. Patton Middle School 
Curriculum Night 

Thursday, September 12, 2013 
6:30pm - 8:45pm 

 
 
Welcome to C.F. Patton Middle School!  We look forward to the opportunity to have 
you learn more about our school, meet our outstanding teachers and staff, and 
discover the rigorous curriculum we are proud to offer here!  The evening will start 
promptly at 6:30pm with a brief introduction to C.F. Patton Middle School by Tim 
Hoffman, CFPMS Principal.  After the introduction in the auditorium, parents will 
move to their All Team meetings at 6:45pm.  The team meeting locations are listed 
below: 
 

All Team Meeting Assignments 
 

A Team – Room 110 
B Team – Room 105 
C Team – Room 163 (Small Cafeteria) 
D Team – Room 131 (Auditorium) 
E Team – Room 144 (Large Cafeteria) 
H Team – Room 147 (Girls’ Gym) 
J Team – Room 150 (Boys’ Gym) 

 
The All Team meetings will provide an opportunity for you to meet all of the Prime 
Time teachers on your son or daughter’s team.  After the All Team meetings, 
classroom visits will begin at 7:10pm.  Each class period will last 10 minutes, during 
which time the teachers will share their syllabus for each course. 
 

Schedule for the Evening 
 

6:30 – 6:45​ General Meeting 
6:50 – 7:05 ​ All Team Meetings (Designated Locations Above) 
7:10 – 8:45 ​ Classroom Visits 

 
Each parent should receive an F-Day Schedule from their child on September 12th.  
Please remember to bring this copy of the F-Day schedule with you to the 
Curriculum Night.  You will follow your son or daughter’s F-Day schedule beginning 
with the All Team meetings immediately following the general meeting in the 
auditorium.  The meeting times for each class are listed below. 
 

Class #1 (7:10 – 7:20) 
Class #2 (7:24 – 7:34) 



Class #3 (7:38 – 7:48) 
Class #4 (7:52 – 8:02) 
Class #5 (8:06 – 8:16) 
Class #6 (8:20 – 8:30) 
Class #7 (8:34 – 8:45) 

 
For parents of AT students, please visit the AT room (Rm 218) to meet the teachers, 
see the curriculum, and pick up pertinent materials.  The AT teachers will be 
available from 7:10pm – 8:45pm.  
 
Please keep in mind that this is an opportunity to visit with your child’s teachers to 
learn about the curriculum delivered during the school year.  If you have individual 
concerns, please contact the school to set up a conference with the relevant staff. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing everyone on the 12th! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Tim Hoffman​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Jim Fulginiti 
Principal​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Assistant Principal 
 
 


